
 
 

 

Dear   Parent   or   Guardian,  
 
You   and   your   student   have   demonstrated   an   interest   in   participating   in   the   BorderLink   Program  
at   Desert   Oasis   High   School   or   Phoenix   Rising   High   School.   The   BorderLink   Progam   provides  
students   with   the   opportunity   to   take   home   a   Chromebook   to   support   their   learning;   and/or  
receive   LTE   wireless   access   at   home   at   no   cost.    More   information   can   be   found   at:  
www.desertoasisnet.net  
 
Please   indicate   which   service   you   are   (still)   interested   in:  
 

⬜   Allowing   my   child   to   take   a   Chromebook   home   for   school   purposes  

⬜   Providing   my   child   with   a   MiFi   for   no-cost   wireless   access  

 
If   you   are   still   interested,   please   read   through   and   fill   out   the   following   forms,   and   return  
them   by   November   18,   2019.   
 
If   the   forms   are   returned   on   time,   we   plan   to   begin   issuing   devices   thereafter.  
 
If   you   have   any   additional   questions,   please   reach   out   to:  
 

Monica   Martinez  
Director   of   Instruction   and   Technology   
monicam@cuhsd.net  
760.312.7002   

http://www.desertoasisnet.net/Services/Borderlink-Pilot-Project/index.html
mailto:monicam@cuhsd.net

